
Subject: Pico Boulevard Property
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 02/15/2018 04:10 PM
To: elisha@bequers.com
BCC: <moises@lani.org>

Good Afternoon Elisha...

Several years ago you helped us get the Ross Store @ 2021 W. Pico Blvd in Los Angeles, Ca 
90006 signed up to participate in the BLQ-Pico Business Improvement District.  It's good 
for their business and the BID has done a good job.  We are trying to renew the same 
district.  Are you still involved with this property?  Or can you refer us?  

Thank you!!  
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